
  
 

 

The Fingal Coastal Way 

Public Engagement Event on Opportunities and Constraints 
Fingal County Council is proposing to develop the Fingal Coastal Way, which will provide a high quality, 
safe, attractive and environmentally sympathetic coastal walking and cycling route to serve Newbridge 
Demesne, Donabate, Rush, Loughshinny, Skerries and Balbriggan and the wider North Fingal area.  The 
proposed Rural and Urban Greenway will encourage tourism and recreation while offering an attractive 
alternative transport choice for school children and commuters, bringing significant environmental, 
economic and health benefits to the wider community. 

The proposed scheme is at an early stage with key opportunities and constraints being collated by the 
project team prior to the development of potential route options.  Fingal County Council would welcome 
any comments you might have on the proposal, and invite any interested parties to attend one of the 
upcoming public engagement events listed overleaf.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

Key Benefits 

 Respects environment and heritage 
 Improves recreation  
 Promotes physical activity, health and 

wellbeing 
 Improves connectivity between key 

towns and villages 
 Provides safe and attractive walking and 

cycling route 
 Facilitates links to train stations 
 Encourages tourism 

 Supports local economy 

Study Area and Key Attractors 

 

Public Engagement 
a) Complete the attendance 

registration form and survey and 
review maps: 
http://consult.fingal.ie/en/browse 

b) Meet the project team to discuss 
the scheme at: 

 Rush Library on Tuesday 26th 
November between 5.00pm – 8.00pm 

 Bracken Court Hotel on Wednesday 
27th November between 5.00pm – 
8.00pm 

 Skerries Sailing Club on Thursday 28th 
November between 5.00pm – 8.00pm 
 

c) Make a submission before 
Thursday 19th December 2019: 

http://consult.fingal.ie/en/browse 

 

A submission or observation in relation to the project may also be made by emailing: 
fingal.developmentplan@fingal.ie 

 

Alternatively, comments may also be posted to:  Planning and Strategic Infrastructure Department, Fingal 
County Council, County Hall, Main Street, Swords, Co. Dublin, K67 X8Y2 

 

Contact Us 
If you have a query about making your submission or questions about the Fingal Coastal Way, you may 
contact us at: 

 

Email: fingal.developmentplan@fingal.ie 

Tel: (01) 8905000 

 
 


